
American Amateur Soccer League (AASL) Meeting 
July 31, 2006 
   Minutes 

 
Meeting was called to order by Paul Emhoff at 7:33 PM. 
 
David Ehlert called the roll. 
 
Present:  Amherst, Ashland, Avon, Avon Lake, Bay Village, Berea, Broadview Hts., 
Brooklyn, Brook Park, Brunswick, Buckeye, Cloverleaf, Columbia, Elyria, Fairview 
Park, Hudson, Independence, LaGrange, Lakewood, Lorain, Medina, Middleburg Hts., 
Midview, North Olmsted, North Ridgeville, North Royalton, Norwalk, Olmsted Falls, 
Parma, Parma Hts., Rocky River, Sandusky, Strongsville, Wadsworth, Wellington, 
Westlake, and Wooster. 
 
Absent:  Vermilion (excused)   
 
Minutes from the July 10th, 2006 meeting were approved by North Royalton and 
seconded by Parma.   
 
Announcements by Paul Emhoff:  
 
Referee Game Report Forms:  The home coach is required to mail in both game report 
forms after the match unless a red card is issued, then the referee will mail in one form.  
Both coaches are required to sign one copy of the form and verify the final score of the 
match.  The intention of signing the game sheet is to bring to the coaches’ and the 
referee’s attention the score at the end of the match while it is still fresh in their minds.  
This will help reporting the scores accurately with fewer mistakes.     
 
Score Reporting – There was a motion from the floor by Lakewood that the home team 
is required to report the score of the match in the score reporting section of the AASL 
website by midnight of the following day or the home team will forfeit the match.  The 
motion was seconded by Rocky River.  The motion was passed by a majority of the floor.       
 
Referee assignors – Communities will have the same referee assignor as in Spring 2006 
as listed below. 
 
Paul read off a list of referee assignors and their communities.  Each community is 
required to provide a home field schedule to their assignor.  The assignors are as follows:  
 
Joe Blackham - JAB41743@aol.com: 
 
Amherst, Columbia, Elyria, Lagrange, Lorain, Midview, North Ridgeville, 
Norwalk, Sandusky, 
Vermilion, and Wellington 

http://us.f317.mail.yahoo.com/ym/Compose?To=JAB41743@aol.com&YY=7066&order=down&sort=date&pos=0&view=a&head=b


 
Marko – vumarkosoccer@msn.com: 
 
Berea, Brook Park, Brooklyn, Middleburg, North Royalton, Olmsted Falls, 
and Parma Hts. 
 
Bobbie - bert865@yahoo.com: 
 
Avon, Avon Lake, Bay Village, Lakewood, Strongsville, Westlake and 
Broadview Hts. 
 
Pete M. - North Olmsted 
 
Ron G. - Fairview and Rocky River 
 
Dave G. - Brunswick 
 
Jonathan Handwerk - handwerkj@firstenergycorp.com - Medina 
 
Dusty M. - Hudson 
 
George Jay - Buckeye 
   
Community Representatives – Please relay information from the meetings to the 
coaches.   
 
USYSA – USYSA mandates that player registration starts August 1st.   
 
Announcements by David Ehlert:  Please notify the AASL Secretary when a 
Community Representative or President changes their e-mail address.   
 
Announcements by Jayme McCourt: 
 
Adjournment:  The business part of the meeting was adjourned by Brook Park and 
seconded by Lakewood at 8:05 PM.  The final scheduling portion of the meeting 
continued after the business meeting until 8:40 PM. 
 
Next meeting:  The next meeting will be at 7:30 PM on Monday September 11, 2006 at 
the Brook Park Recreation Center.  Please watch your e-mail for meeting changes.     
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